

We send £350m to the EU every week. After we Vote Leave we can spend this money on our priorities like the NHS.

On Wed, Jun 22, 2016 at 9:11 AM, Antonia Flockton
Dear

Thank you. I look forward to hearing from your colleagues.
On a separate matter, you were to come back to me with dates for a visit in relation to the expenditure report and audit. Most staff will leave Vote Leave as of 1 July. As things stand,  Please could you suggest some dates. Diaries are relatively clear here post 23 June.
Kind regards,
Antonia
Antonia Flockton Finance Director, Vote Leave  We send £350m to the EU every week. After we Vote Leave we can spend this money on our priorities like the NHS.
On Tue, Jun 21, 2016 at 1:53 PM, wrote:
Dear Antonia,
Thank you for sending though this letter.
We have deleted the donation as requested and this will take effect as of now. Separately colleagues will be in touch concerning the late return of the donation as per our <u>Enforcement Policy</u> .
If you have any further questions please let me know.
Kind regards,
Guidance Adviser

Party and Election Finance

## The Electoral Commission 3 Bunhill Row London EC1Y 8YZ Tel: Fax: www.electoralcommission.org.uk Make sure you are registered to vote Follow us on **Twitter Putting Voters First** Please consider the environment before printing this email. From: Antonia Flockton **Sent:** 20 June 2016 15:49 To: Cc: Alan Halsall; Victoria Woodcock Subject: Fwd: Signed

Please find attached a letter from our responsible person, David Alan Halsall.

Dear Sirs,

Kind regards,

Antonia Flockton

## Victoria Woodcock

Operations Director, Vote Leave

We send  $\pounds 350m$  to the EU every week. Don't forget to Vote Leave on 23 June.

Website: www.voteleavetakecontrol.org Twitter: @vote\_leave Facebook: voteleave